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PUPIL VOICE SNAPSHOTS 
This is what we have been learning this week! 

Nursery:  
‘We have been learning the Makaton signs for weather.’ 

‘We have played outside.’ 
Annie 

 
Reception: 

‘We met Mrs Jepson. She told us how to brush our teeth and talked to us about healthy snacks. We can 
subitise in maths! We see the amount and don’t count.’ 

R1 
 
Year 1:    

‘We love Forest Schools! We can read music and we have made a map of the school in geography.’ 
Class 1O 

 
Year 2:      

‘We have planted carrots and sweetcorn in science.  
In maths we have been learning about tens and ones.’ 

Noofa 
 

‘I love the story ‘Cloudy with a chance of meatballs.’ 
Thea 
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Monday 26th September is European Day of Languages.  We will be using this opportunity to celebrate the 
many different languages spoken by the children and staff in our school.  If your child can speak another 
language (from Europe or any other part of the world) it would be lovely if they could teach their class some 
simple words (such as hello, goodbye, thank you), share a story book in their home language or even teach us 
a song!     

Harvest Assembly                                                                                                                                               
On Monday 26th September we will be coming together as a school 
family to take part in our Harvest Festival. 
 
As part of this thanksgiving we will be inviting the children to bring an 
item of grocery 
 
This year our offerings will be sent to Chelwood Foodbank in 
Cheadle Hulme 
 
Cafod Family Fast Day 

Family Fast Day is on Friday 7 October. This year we will be asking 

all of our children to leave their morning snack at home and instead 

bring in a tin for Chelwood Foodbank.  

 

 

 

 

Reading/ Phonics Workshop and information sharing 

 Tuesday 27th September – 

 ALL parents welcome. 

At the meeting we will share with you what phonics is, how it helps your child with their reading and writing and 
how you can support your child at home. We will also discuss the importance of ‘reading for pleasure,’ how we 
promote it at school and how we give our children the clear message that reading is fun and it is for everyone.  
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School Dinners 

Next week is back to week 1, link to the menu is below: 

 https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/assets/Autumn-2022.pdf 

Playground Friends: 

Our playground Friends have been hard at work this week. They have been guiding and supporting our 

Reception children at lunchtimes during their first full week in school.  

Thankyou Playground Friends for your kindness and enthusiasm. We look forward to welcoming our Bully 

Busters onto the playground next week!  
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Forest School: 
 
 
 
Well what amazing news we have to share! As you know the 
pupils and staff have been working really hard during Forest 
School sessions to try and gain The Woodland Trust Green 
School Awards. We started our Forest School journey in January 
last year, since then we have achieved both Bronze and Silver 
Awards. We continued the hard work last Summer Term and we 
had a final challenge to complete in order to achieve Gold.  
 
During Forest School sessions the children have created Tree 
Champions, discussing how their superheroes could save the 
planet by planting trees!  
We were notified yesterday that we have been awarded the 
GOLD AWARD.  
 
This shows the dedication of Mrs Marshall, pupils and staff in 

developing our outdoor learning, sustainability for the future and building a better world for all.  
 
Congratulations to everyone! 
 
A visit from Mrs Jepson: 
 
Yesterday Mrs Jepson came into school to talk to 
Reception and Nursery about the importance of looking 
after their teeth. The children listened really well and 
answered lots of questions. 
 
Well done children and thankyou for coming to visit us 
Mrs Jepson. 
 
 
Attendance: 
 
Our whole school attendance target is 97% 
 
This week’s attendance is fantastic!! 
 
Reception: 98% 
Year 1: 99% 
Year 2:  96% 
 
Congratulations to class 2W who have the highest 
attendance of 99% this week! 
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Breakfast Club: 
 
The governors are seeking to appoint a Breakfast Club Assistant. For more information please click on the link 
below or email Mrs Spencer.  
Sarah.spencer@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
 
https://www.greater.jobs/search-and-apply/job-details/ST-68807 
 
Parish News: 
 
St Vincents: 
On Sunday, September 25th , St Vincent's,  Handley Rd, Bramhall are celebrating St Vincent s Feast Day with 
a family afternoon. Mass is at 1pm, then there will be pizza making for the children, afternoon tea, a magic 
show, and more.   
All proceeds will go to support Fr Martin's annual medical mission for Nigeria.  
 
Come and join us on Sunday.  
 
Children's Liturgy 
 
Christchurch: 
Christ Church Children's Liturgy runs every week at the 11am Mass. All children in primary school are very 
welcome to attend. Parents of infants are asked to accompany their children, while parents of juniors usually 
remain in Church for the whole Mass. 
 
St Ann’s Liturgy: 
 
St Ann’s Children’s liturgy will run on the following dates; 
 
9th October 
13th November 
27th November 
4th, 11th, 18th December Advent 
 
REMINDERS: 
 
Open Evenings 

We will be hosting four Open Evenings this year for 2023 prospective parents. 

They will be held on:  

Tuesday 4th October 5-6pm 

Tuesday 18th October 6-7pm 

Tuesday 8th November 5-6pm 

Tuesday 22nd November 6-7pm 

If you know anyone who may  be interested in a Reception or Nursery place for September 2022 please ask 

them to email admin@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk in order to book a place.  

 

Admissions.  
 
If you have a child due to start school in September 2023 (born between September 1st 2018 and August 31st 
2019) you need to apply on-line direct to Stockport Local Authority for a school place. May I also remind you 
that you are advised to make 6 selections of schools. The closing date for Reception applications is 15th 
January 2023 



6 

Applications for nursery places for September 2023 (born between1 September 2019 and 31 August 2020)   
are also being accepted online. Closing date is 31st March 2023. 

www.stockport.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

 

If you have any queries please email the admissions team at admissions.support@stockport.gov.uk 

 
Have a lovely weekend. 

 
Mrs Glynn. 

 
headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 

Tel:  4858733 
 

 
Pause for Reflection 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

‘Darkness cannot drive out darkness; only light can do that . Hate cannot drive out hate; only love can 
do that.’ 

 
 

Martin Luther King Jr 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to all of our new stars of the week! 
Nursery: ALL PUPILS 
R1: Lucia & Austin 
R2: Billie & Jude 
R3: Georgia & Oliver 
1O: Musa & Orla 
1DW: Thea & Thomas S 
1BM   Orla D & Declan 
2L: Isabelle & Connor 
2NB: Lucille & Dylan 
2W: Libby & Alexander 
 

Diary Dates… 
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Provisional Diary Dates  

Our full provisional diary can be viewed on our website  

https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar/ 

 

Tuesday 27th September  Reading Workshop for all parents 7pm in 
school hall. 

Wednesday 28th September Individual photographs 

Tuesday 4th October 5-6pm Open Evening for 2023-24 parents 

Tuesday 11th October 4.30-6.30pm 

Thursday 13th October 4.30-6.30pm 

Parent’s evening (more details to follow) 

Parent’s evening (more details to follow) 

Wednesday 12th October Sponsored Walk 
Tuesday 18th October 6-7pm Open Evening for 2023-24 parents 
Friday 21st October School closes for half term  
Monday 31st October School re opens for Autumn half term 2 
Tuesday 8th November Open Evening for 2023-24 parents 
Tuesday 22nd November 6-7pm  Open Evening for 2023-24 parents  
Tuesday 13th December   9.30am R1 Nativity  
Wednesday 14th December  9.30am  R2 Nativity 
Thursday 15th December  9.30am  R3 Nativity 
Friday 16th December  9.30am Nursery 2 Nativity  
Tuesday 20th December  9.30am  Nursery 1 Nativity 
Wednesday21st December   Christmas Party Day 
Thursday 22nd December  Christmas Jumper day. 

School closes for Christmas holidays 
Monday 9th January  School opens for Spring Term 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



8 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 


